PORT MALABAR HOLIDAY PARK

MOBILE HOME PARK RECREATION DISTRICT
215 Holiday Park Boulevard NE
Palm Bay, Florida 32907-2196

March 13, 2020

Port Malabar Holiday Park Board of Trustees:
Manager’s Week-ending summary

The front fountain has been repaired.

We have begun replacing the doors in the club house.

The letter of Agency with ProPrev negotiators for the
cable and internet has been signed and emailed.

Resident Reminder signs have been ordered, will be ready
next week.

Winter residents Please check in with the office when
you are heading back up north. Also be sure you have
made arrangements to have your flower beds and all other
areas weeded in your absence!!

Thank You,

Sheree Morris

District Manager

Port Malabar Holiday Park

321-724-2240 Fax 321-724-8166 " holidaypark@holidayparkfl.com




